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CONTOUND IT!!
WHEN ARE TEY GONNA PUT UP
ROAD SINGS?!
GRANDFATHER
USED TO GET LOST
EVERY TIME OUT

SEg/THATfe WHAT
I MEAN.' I LIKE
A MAN WHO IS
HUMBLE AND NOT
EGOTISTICAL'
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By Al Smith

JEH, I KWOW!
THAT'S WHAT
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MOST
ABOUT
ME
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Five men cooked up an
elaborate scheme to embezzle
sl2 million from Chace Man-
hattan Bank but slipped up on
one word. They were indicted
on conspiracy charges when
their cable to a Swiss bank
called for the money in dol-
lars instead of francs.

Volunteer firemen of the
Kanarraville, Utah, Women’s
Fire Department, are all fe-
males Men of the town work
in nearby Cedar City, so the
gals, keeping in contact over
the 12-family party lines han-
dle the rickety pumper in an
efficient manner. They built
the fire house with money
raised at cake sales

While having his car refuel-
ed, a motorist in Portland.
Oregon, rememberd an ap-
pointment and took off before
the attendant could remove
the hose nozzle. The gas pump
was ripped loose and a S6OO
fire started
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